
2017 Silent Auction of FSQ Member Quilts 
 

Quilts and other items for the Silent Auction may be delivered to Silent Auction 

Committee Co-Chairs Alice Washburn or Barbara Skelly.  Items for the Silent Auction 

will also be accepted on Quilt turn-in day, April 22, 2017. 

 

Guidelines: 
 

1. The Silent Auction only accepts items made by FSQ members.     

2. Please complete a separate registration for each item. 

3. The Silent Auction is primarily miniature, small quilts and wall hangings.  

Pillows, clothing, stuffed animals, purses, table runners, placemats, Christmas 

stockings, and other quilted items are also accepted. 

4. The maker sets the minimum price for the item(s).  No item will be sold for less 

than the minimum bid price. 

5. The Silent Auction may offer a “Buy it Now” price where a bidder may purchase 

the item at the established “Buy it Now” price and take it with them.  This price 

will be decided upon by the maker and the Silent Auction Committee and could 

be triple or quadruple the minimum bid. 

6. After payment of sales taxes, the maker receives 70% of the final bid on an item; 

FSQ guild receives 30%. 

7. Please provide a 4x6 photo of your item to be used in the bid book. 

8. Registration and delivery deadline is Quilt turn-in day (April 22, 2017) 

 

Questions?  Contact Alice Washburn Alrie@starpower.net.  

Silent Auction will be open during the entire show.  Final auctions of some items will 

occur each day.  A final auction time for each item will be chosen by lot. 

 

 

 

2017 Silent Auction Registration Form 

 

Name _______________________________________    Phone ___________________ 

 

What is the title of this quilt or item? _________________________________________ 

 

Item dimensions __________________ inches wide by _____________ inches long 

 

Item description ____________________________________________________ 

 

Minimum bid:  $________                           “Buy it Now”:  $__________ 

 
(See FSQ website for additional forms.) 
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